TOWN CLERK’S OFFICE

Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk

10 Court Street
Bristol, Rhode Island 02809-2208
Tel. 401-253-7000
Fax 401-253-2647
Email: mcordeiro@bristolri.gov
www.bristolri.gov

October 18, 2023

East Bay Laundromat

Attn: Karen Acquisto
28 Bellevue Ave.
North Providence, RI 02911

Re: Transfer of Ownership Update
Dear Ms. Acquisto,

[ hope this letter finds you well. [ am writing to inform you about the status of the transfer of
ownership for the laundry mat license granted by the council.

As you may recall, the council had approved the transfer of ownership to Angelo Liquori on
October 4, 2023. However, it has come to our attention that the transfer has fallen through, and
the anticipated closing will not take place. Consequently, the transfer of ownership, which was
previously approved, is now null and void.

[ want to emphasize that your laundry mat license remains in your name, and you retain full
ownership and operational responsibilities. If you have any questions or require any further
clarification regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. If you have any concerns or
require additional information, please feel free to reach out to us.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this issue.

elissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk

cc: Town Administrator Steven Contente
Chief of Police Kevin Lynch
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October 18, 2023

Attn: Angelo Liquori
291 Fremont Street, Apt 29C
Providence, RI 02906

Re: Transfer of Ownership Update (East Bay Laundromat)

Dear Mr. Liquori,

[ 'am writing to inform you that, as per your request, the transfer of ownership for the laundry mat
license has been canceled. Consequently, the license has now been reverted back to the original
owner.

As you may recall, the council had approved the transfer of ownership to Angelo Liquori on
October 4, 2023. However, it has come to our attention that the transfer has fallen through, and
the anticipated closing will not take place. Consequently, the transfer of ownership, which was
previously approved, is now null and void.

Should you require any further information or assistance regarding this matter, please do not
hesitate to reach out to us. We are committed to ensuring a seamless transition and appreciate
your cooperation in this process.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this notification.

Y

Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk

cc: Town Administrator Steven Contente
Chief of Police Kevin Lynch
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